NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Betty Rivera 0il Conservation Division
Cahinet Secretary
8/9/2002

Chevron USA Inc
13 Smith Road
Midland, TX 73705

Oear Operator:
Re: Marquardt Federal #6 (30-015-28561)

In February we received a BLM Form 1004-0135 (Sundry Notices and Reparts on Wells) indicating the well referenced above was to
be plugged and abandoned.

Since then we have been informed that the well was in fact plugged, however this office has not received a subsequent report
indicating specifically the procedure used in the plugging of this well.

Request you send 3 copies of the above mentioned subsequent repart form to this office as soon as possible.
Respectfully.
Gerry Guye

Compliance Officer
District Il - Artesia
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